
Summer Fair at St Peter at Gowts Primary 
School 

We are really looking forward to our Summer 
Fair on Friday 28th June (3-5pm). Please 
put this date in your diary as it promises to be 
the best one yet! 

Beach Theme Clothes and Crazy Hair Day 
NEXT FRIDAY 

Like last year, we will be holding a crazy hair 
day in school on Friday 21st June in order to 
raise donations for our Summer Fair being 
held the next week.  ALL children are encour-
aged to come in their beach clothes, making 
their hair as crazy and as wild as possible - 
different styles and colours. In return for com-
ing in non-uniform we ask each child to bring 
in a donation for our Summer Fair.  

Donations the PTA would appreciate are: 

 New toys, books and puzzles 

 Tins, jars, sweets, cakes and packets 
of food 

 New or pre-loved clean teddies 

 Toiletries and fragrances\bottles of 
wine, beer, fizzy pop or anything in a 
bottle! 

 Bric-a-Brac donations 

Due to the predicted hot weather could we 

kindly say NO to any chocolate donations. 
WWF Wear it Wild Day 

Well done to everyone who 
took part in our special day 
last Friday. We are delight-
ed to say that we raised 
£167.00. 

Thank you everyone for 
your support in our aims to 
help our planet become more sustainable.  

14th June 2019 

St Peter at Gowts C of E Primary School    

 

  NEWSLETTER 2019 

Dates for your diary: 

18/6/19 - Reception Class 
to visit St. Michael’s 
School, Thorpe 

18-20/6/19 Y6 London 
Residential Trip 

19&20/6/19 Y3&Y4 Vis-
iting Lincolnshire Show 

19/6/19 - Rhyme Time 
Sessions Start 2.15-3pm 

21/6/19 - Beach Theme  & 
Crazy Hair Day 

25/6/19 - Y5/6  - MAD 
PSHE Day 

28/6/19 Summer Fair 3-
5pm 

2/7/19 - KS1 Visit to     
Cleethorpes 

W/c 8/7/19 Sports Week 

 

 

Trips, Trips and More Trips! 

Well done to our adventurous EYFS 
who visited the seaside on Wednesday 
with the children from Reception and 
Nursery. The children had a wonderful 
time eating ice cream, paddling and vis-
iting the fantastic aquarium.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Year 6 pupils were also out and 
about at Lincoln Cathedral for the annu-
al Church 
School 
Festival. 
The chil-
dren had a 
wonderful 
day and 
represent-
ed the 
school brilliantly.  

We look forward next week to trips to 
the Lincolnshire Show and our Year 6 
children heading to London as well. 
Please see Twitter for updates 
about what our children are up 
to! 

 

Baby Classes - 
Rhyme Time 

Do you have a baby or 
toddler who would ben-
efit from Rhyme Time? 
This great baby class is 
starting on Wednes-
days from 2.15 to 3.00 
pm.  See Parentmail for 
more details.  

 

Talking Time - 

Creation We are all 
part of God’s Creation!.  

Do you realise that you 
are beautiful? Tell 
someone you know this 
week that they are 
beautiful, you will make 
their day! 

 

Attendance 

Well done to Year 2(98%) 
and Year 5 (96.7%)  for 
their great attendance 

this week. 


